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 SEPTEMBER 
2020 

Special Dates/Reminders 
 

-New Fall Menu is live on the 

website and Himama so check it 

out! 

 

-Stat on September 7th-Center will 

be closed. 

 

-September 8-11th-International 

Literacy Week 

 

-September 22nd-When I Grow 

Up Day-Dress as what you want 

to be when you grow up for 

daycare this day! 

 

-Thank you for everyone for 

working with all the COVID 

procedures to keep all our kids, 

families, and staff safe and 

healthy! We all appreciate it. 

      
IN FAN T  CLASS  

 

During August, in our Infant classroom, we had 

the pleasure of welcoming 3 new children to the 

classroom. Out littlest learners explored circus 

animals and have moved into animal exploration 

now. They are quick studies on the baby sign 

language that is a part of our curriculum, and 

having a great time settling in and building 

friendships together. Ms Nav also rejoined us this 

month, and we are all excited to have her back! 

  

 

T O DDLE R  CLASS  
 

Our Toddler class enjoyed exploring 
letters/numbers/shapes/colors, summer morning 
community walks, and made all kinds of special 
memories like picnic popsicles on our Fun in the 

Sun Day. The classroom is currently embarking on 
a Dinosaur exploration and learning new things all 

the time in relation to their focus!   
 

We are excited to welcome the new and returning 
families joining on September 1st. 

 

P R E S C H O O L  &   
S R  P R E S C H O O L   

C L A S S  
 

In August, in our Preschool/Kindergarten class 
we opened our second upstairs classroom which 

will be used to split out our oldest children 
during nap time and provide some additional 
focused curriculum for them. Ms. Morgan is 

leading this age group and classroom and is very 
excited for what it will hold for the children 

moving forward. Our mixed 
Preschool/Kindergarten classroom explored 

mythical stories creatures through sensory bins, 
science experiments, exciting new books, art, and 

many hands on table work activities.  

 

 



 

 

 


